
Project Update: July 2003 
 

In July 2003, Ezekial and the Kimboza Project team were awarded a 2 RSG grant to carry on with their work. 
The Kimboza Project will continue to provide environmental education, promotion of youth conservation 
clubs in village schools and continue with community reforestation programmes. The project is working to 
establish honey harvesting as an alternative but significant source of income to villagers with minimal 
ecological impact.  

Team members work with bee keeping extension officers in disseminating knowledge about bee keeping to 
the villagers. The project will continue to encourage local people at forest edges to take control of 
resources management and responsibility of safe guarding the forest reserve. 

 


